
 

BOARD MEETS THE FIRST THURSDAY AT 5:30 P.M. 

AND THIRD THURSDAY AT 5:30 P.M. 

 

P.O. BOX 1529      ⧩      LAKE CITY, FLORIDA 32056-1529     ⧩     PHONE: (386) 755-4100 

 

 District No. 1 - Ronald Williams 

 District No. 2 - Rocky Ford 

 District No. 3 - Robby Hollingsworth 

 District No. 4 - Toby Witt 

 District No. 5 - Tim Murphy 

July 13, 2021 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Robin Kendall 

Director of Engineering 

Bravo Florida, LLC 

3018 US Hwy 301 N, Suite 100 

Tampa, FL 33619 

 

Re: Site & Development Plan (SDP 21 06) “Burger King” 

 Approval Letter 

 

Dear Mr. Kendall, 

 

The Minor Site & Development Application you submitted has been reviewed in accordance with Section 

14.13.6 “Minor Site and Development Plan Approval” of the Land Development Regulations (“LDRs”). The 

Minor Site and Development Plan Application, SDP 21 06, for Burger King has been found in compliance 

with the County’s Comprehensive Plan and Land Development Regulations and is hereby approved. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at bstubbs@columbiacountyfla.com or 

(386) 754-7119. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Brandon M. Stubbs 

Community Development Coordinator 

Land Development Regulation Admin. 

Brandon 

M. Stubbs
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Brandon M. Stubbs 
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